October 9, 1941 Mr. Harry W. Mons 649 Washington Blvd. Chicago, Ill. Dear Mr. Mons: We have just received a letter from our good friend Dr. Allen at the University of Kansas advising as yet you have not received your golf clubs which were sent at his request. We noticed Dr. Allen's detter to us was dated September 29th but that the shipment left here September 30th by Parcel Post being sent direct to you. If at this time they have not been received would you kindly advise me direct that a tracer might be started. Thanking you kindly for this consideration and best wishes, we are Yours very truly, G. SPALDING & BROS. DIV. SPALDING SALES CORPORATION Earl Jones, Mgr. EJ?ML Dict. 10-7-41 c.c. to Dr. Allen P.S. Dear Dr. Allen: This was the result of your letter to Bill Powell of September 29th which he gave me for attention. I am sure Mr. Mons has his clubs by now, but if not certainly we shall be glad to send him a duplicate set and thanks a lot for this order. Earl Jones